

## THE ARCHBISHOP OF CAPE TOWN

BISHOPSCOURT CLAREMONT CAPE PROVINCE : TELEPHONE:

71-2531

1 November 1968

Dear Mrs. Davidson,

It gives me the greatest pleasure to be able to write to you and enquire whether you will be prepared to accept the Order of Simon of Cyrene for your dedicated and devoted services to the Church over the past many years. This Order is given to lay persons for such service as you have been giving. The total number of members for the Province is limited to 50 and I can think of no one who would bring more honour to the Order than you yourself. I do hope that you will be prepared to accept this decoration for which you have been recommended by your Bishop and the Rector of Waterberg Parish.

With my best wishes,

Yours very sincerely,

· Robert Capillos

Mrs. N. Davidson,